
TOWN OF NEW IPSWICH 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Town of New Ipswich's Board of Selectmen will be conducting, in accordance with RSA 
32:5, the 2022 Budget Hearing on January 11, at 7:00 P.M., in the Town Office Meeting Room 
located at 661 Turnpike Road. Any person with special needs should contact the Town Office 
by Thursday, January 6. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


